
Our dear friend, Rosalind Ladd, passed away October 6, 2023.

She has been an ardent supporter of the Lancaster Historical Society for

many years and has served the organization well as a director and writer of

news articles and grants. She was so excited to know that the restoration

of the Wilder-Holton House had begun. We wouldn’t have been able to

start the restoration without her support.

We will miss you, Roz.

Rosalind Ladd


